
School District of Manawa
Board of Education
August 31, 2021

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE
LITTLE WOLF HIGH SCHOOL/MANAWA MIDDLE SCHOOL

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of Manawa Board of
Education will be present during a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on

Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at Little Wolf High School/Manawa Middle School.
The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental business during the program.
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